
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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November 2023

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 6TH NOVEMBER - BONFIRE BAKE-OFF 

FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER - WORLD SCIENCE DAY 
MONDAY 13TH NOVEMBER - REMEMBRANCE DAY ACTIVITIES 

TUESDAY 14TH NOVEMBER - DIWALI CELEBRATIONS 
13TH- 17TH  NOVEMBER - WORLD NURSERY RHYME WEEK 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING …
We would like to start by thanking all the parents/carers for attending our 
Halloween party. Fun was had by all, and we raised £105 for our chosen charity 
RSPCA. 
We also had a great time at our nursery forest school stay and play, it was great to 
show the parents how we promote forest school and show off some of our 
activities. 
In the Farmer’s room we have been learning about autumn and how the 
environment around us has begun to change. The children also enjoyed learning 
our new autumn song. We spoke about the leaves changing colours and 
beginning to fall off the trees and we also learnt about the weather getting colder 
and daylight hours getting shorter.  During outdoor play we noticed lots of leaves 
had already begun to fall from the tree. From this the children made leaf
hedgehogs, we went on a leaf hunt and used glue to stick them down to make
their wonderful creations.
The lambs have been using keyworker time to create keyworker boxes that 
consisted of objects that the children have showed interest in. The children and 
staff use the objects to explore using all their senses and introduce key words to 
the children. We have linked the objects to the ‘Going on a bear hunt’ book which 
has been our focus over the last few weeks. 
The Duckling’s children have been really enjoying good morning each day using 
Makaton alongside the sings that we sing. They have been exploring natural 
materials linking to the ‘Leaf Man’ story. We have been using our senses to feel 
soil, grass, sand and water and the children also enjoyed using their feet to 
explore these elements.  The children have enjoyed listening to the leaf man story 
and carried out lots of fun activities based around the book and the animals he 
sees while being blown away by the wind.  

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT… 
The staff within the Farmer’s room have started their stay and play keyworker 
sessions and will continue with this over the next couple of months.
Across the nursery we are currently developing our self-regulation area/ 
mindfulness area to support the children with their emotions. We will be 
enhancing their family photos to support the children to recognise themselves 
and their peers. 
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